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Ventura County Board of Supervisors,

I urge you to stand firm and keep the provisions in the 2040 General Plan as they are. Do
not give in to the oil industry and make the provisions unenforceable. 

The 2040 General Plan has the backing of California Attorney General Bonta and Ventura
County residents. 

The Board has a responsibility to protect communities. Oil industry operations cause
numerous health problems, some of which can lead to premature death. 

Our only hope for alleviating the climate crisis is to stop extracting fossil fuels. The
provisions in the 2040General Plan are a critical step in making this happen. 

Please protect Ventura County communities and our future - no amendments to the 2040
General Plan - no allowing the oil industry to do what it wants at the expense of everyone
else. 

Thank you,

Ann Dorsey
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